
07-19-2021 
 
To: IATSE Local 728 
From: Cindy Lagerstrom 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
I’d like to take this opportunity to thank everyone that was at the July 17th membership 
meeting for hearing and voting to approve my request for a $1000.00 donation for the 13th 
annual Dempsey Challenge fundraiser. 
By supporting the Dempsey Center you are helping to ease someone’s cancer journey. 100% of 
your donation goes to the Center where all services are free of charge to cancer patients, their 
loved ones and care partners.  
Due to Covid-19 the Dempsey Center reimagined how they offered their services and created 
their virtual center, “Dempsey Connects” which is available to anyone who needs it. You have 
access to counseling for both adults and youth groups, nutrition and fitness consultations and 
classes, complimentary therapies as well as education and learning classes all to support the 
process of dealing with cancer. 
 
dempseycenter.org/virtual-services-resources 
 
I believe this organization makes a difference in the lives of those impacted by cancer through 
their programs, love and support that all cancer patients need to thrive. 
Thank you for your support this year and for all the previous years you’ve supported this 
important cause. 
 
Gratefully yours, 
Cindy Lagerstrom 
 
PS: I know how difficult things have been for everyone this past year but If anyone would like to 
make an individual donation you can access my personal fundraising page as follows. 
 
https://support.dempseycenter.org/participant/Gocindyfor13 
 


